
HOW TO VOTE
We are often told that it’s our civic duty to vote, but the instructions on voting can sometimes be unclear.
Here’s a step-by-step guide on how to vote.

Registering to Vote:

Online: You can register to vote online through the Kansas Secretary of State’s website.
Visit the voter registration page and follow the instructions to complete your registration.
By Mail or In Person: You can also register to vote by filling out a paper voter registration
form, mailing it to your county election office, or delivering it in person.

Deadlines for Registering:

The deadline to register to vote in Kansas
is 21 days before Election Day. Register
before this deadline to ensure your
eligibility to vote in the upcoming elections.

Finding Your Polling Place:

Your residential address determines your
polling place. You can locate your polling
place by going here:
https://www.ksvotes.org/

Understanding Your Ballot:

Before Election Day, take time to review your ballot. The Kansas Secretary of State’s
website typically provides a sample ballot specific to your district. Familiarize yourself with
the candidates running for office and any ballot measures or initiatives that will be on the
ballot. 
Your local newspaper will often have information on candidates’ positions and background,
as well as information on any initiatives or other ballot measures.
You can also view a sample ballot by going here: https://thevoternetwork.org/ksballot-2/

Important Dates for the 2024 Election: 
October 15: Deadline to register to vote
in the general election
October 16: First day of early in-person
voting
October 29: Last day to apply for
advance ballot for the general election
November 5: Election Day
For the most accurate and up-to-date
information, visit the Kansas Secretary of
State’s website or contact your local
election office. 

By following these steps, you can ensure that you are ready and informed to participate in elections in
Kansas. Remember, your voice matters! If you have any questions or need assistance with registering or
finding your polling place, don’t hesitate to contact your county election office or visit the Kansas Secretary
of State’s website for more information.

https://www.ksvotes.org/

